
NO DIOCESAN CONVENTION WAS 

HELD IN 1849 

DUE TO THE CHOLERA EPIDEMIC 

THAT SWEPT THROUGH 

ST. LOUIS AND OTHER RIVER 

TOWNS THAT SPRING 

AND SUMMER. 

---~--~------------LJ 



NOTICE. 

fill= The next Annual Meeting of the Convention 

of the Diocese qf Missouri will be held in St'. Paul's 

Church, Palmyra, on the fourth Friday of May, 

1849. 
W. GRISWOLD, 

Secretm·y. 
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